Camden Square Conservation Area Advisory Committee

14 Camden Square
London

Date: 18 December 2021
Planning application Reference: 2021/4802/P

Proposal: Replacement of single glazed timber window and French door on
ground floor rear elevation with new double glazed aluminium framed
window and French door including the replacement of existing
rooflight with a larger double glazed rooflight. Replacement of single
glazed aluminium framed window to ground floor front elevation with
new double-glazed aluminium sliding patio doors.

Summary:  We have no objection to this application

Comments:
1.  The proposed changes are only minor and mostly not visible from the street.

2.  The proposed materials are generally sympathetic to the existing construction.
It is unfortunate, however, that works have begun on site before gaining
planning permission or a certificate of lawfulness (if the works are indeed
permitted development), so retrospective permission should be obtained, even
though we have no objection to the works themselves.

Signed: Date: 18 December 2021
David Blagbrough
Chair
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